
 

 

Meet Board Member Elizabeth Morgan! 
 

Liz is a resident of Valley and works for the Department of Agriculture. Liz joined the Board in 
2018 and currently co-chairs our Communications and Fundraising Committee. She joined 

the board as a new Colchester resident, as a way to meet new people and to start supporting 
and volunteering in the area she now calls home. 

 
While her young son and husband keep her busy, when she has a moment Liz also enjoys 

experimenting with new recipes.  
 

FUN FACT - "I have 10 tattoos, but you would never know it!" 
 

“I believe at any point in your life there may come a time that you need our healthcare 
services and this Foundation. This work is meaningful to me because I want to help people 
and I want everyone to have a better experience when going through any sort of medical 

situation.”  


